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I'm just recently discovered Airbnb and hosting. I've recently
learned that's it's illegal and I can no longer do this. I have a
business and I also want to do this as my 2nd job. It's expensive to
live here but I discovered that I can thrive here if I am allowed to
have my STR. Sadly, as it stands, I may need to move. My house
is now listed for sale and im going to be a part of California
Exodus. I'm looking to buy in Texas or AZ. It's too bad that I
don't have my property rights in this state of mine. I hope you
change the current ordinance in favor of vacation rentals.



